
PO Box 212 
100 Mile House, BC  V0K 2E0 

100mileoutriders@gmail.com 
 

 
March 31, 2024 
 
 
Attn: Mayor & Council 
District of 100 Mile House 
PO Box 340 
100 Mile House, BC V0K 2E0 
 
Dear Mayor & Council, 
 
As you know, the 100 Mile & District Outriders Club has been a staple in the community for decades and 
hopes to continue for many more! Our location is fantastic, but the facilities are starting to show their age and 
our mission is to improve that. Our main order of business is to replace the bleachers and add additional 
heavy-duty panels to the spectator fence line. These improvements are directly related to the safety of our 
members, spectators and many others who use the facilities (i.e. The Logan Parent Foundation - Bulls & 
Barrels event attendees). Additionally, we want to elevate the overall image by improving the “curb appeal” 
not just for our members but for the residents of and visitors to our fabulous community.  
 
We have planned several activities for the year (including a joint fundraiser during the weekend of Bulls & 
Barrels) to raise money to put toward these efforts.  We have also enlisted the help of Judy Call to help us find 
and apply for grants to begin some serious upgrades. Judy is currently working on the Northern Development 
Initiative Trust grant application, which requires letters of support from local government. It is our hope that 
we have your support and that we can count on you to provide us with such a letter for this and any further 
grants available to us. With that being said, we are working with deadlines and would very much appreciate 
the completion of the letter before April 12. My apologies for any inconvenience. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information, please reach out via phone or email. 
 
Cheers, 
 
 
 
Danita McLaren, President  
100 Mile & District Outriders Club 

  
 
 
 




